
CONCERNED ABOUT IEPS AND THE 
EDUCATIONAL EXPERIENCE OF 
STUDENTS WITH DISABILITIES?
Consider becoming an educational advocate.
An Advocate can:

• Attend school meetings with you
• Be available if you have a concern and are not sure where to begin
• Provide an opportunity for you to vocalize your concerns, hopes, and ideas

on how to support your child’s educational experience
• Guide you through the IEP process

The Inclusive Education Lay Advocacy Project matches Advocates with families seeking
support at their child’s IEP meeting. 

Consider becoming an advocate.
Learn about:

• The importance and positive impact of inclusive education on all children
• The laws that guide the Individualized Education Process
• Assessments schools use for identification and how to read them
• What Assistive Technology can do to enhance educational experiences
• School culture and how to communicate with school personnel
• Helping others navigate the Special Education system

Fall Training dates September 9 through October 16, 2025
To learn more about the training click: Inclusive Education Lay Advocacy For 
a training schedule click: Inclusive Education Training Schedule
To Register for the training click: Registration

For more information, call:  
Pat Cottingham at Disability Rights Nebraska
402.413.2016

Or visit our web page: Inclusive Education Lay Advocacy

https://www.disabilityrightsnebraska.org/what-we-do/inclusive-education-lay-advocacy-project.html
https://us06web.zoom.us/meeting/register/DKXVgPwgTWCgpm4UolzPJA
https://www.disabilityrightsnebraska.org/what-we-do/inclusive-education-lay-advocacy-project.html
https://www.disabilityrightsnebraska.org/file_download/c60092eb-4d40-4ec7-afbe-4f99885db906



